Townsend, Erle

From: Dean McCaslin <deanmccaslin@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 4:20 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| do not want this in Maine. We just spent 5 days on a generator while trees were getting cleared. We would have
froze. Don't be stupid we need gas engines. Use common sense. We are not California!



